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The next meeting of the Bristol Parks Forum will be on 

Saturday 28th April  9.30am 

at Summerhill Methodist Church, St George 

5 Air Balloon Road BS5 8LB 

 
This meeting is organised by the BPF, with the support of Bristol Parks. The meeting is for 

representatives of member groups, it is not a public meeting. 
 

If you have not been to one of our meetings before any of our members will be pleased to 
welcome you and to explain the format and who is who. Please do introduce yourself to 

anyone in the room when you arrive. 
 

Please note timings are approximate and will change. 

 
AGENDA 

 
9:30 Welcome & Introduction – Mark Logan, Chair BPF 
 
 
9.35 Matters arising from February meeting 
 
 
9.40 Bristol Local Plan – Designating Green Spaces  

– Colin Chapman/Rob McGovern, BCC 
 
 
10.10 Parks Consultation Update – Gemma Dando, Bristol Parks 
 
 
10.50 Future Vision for Bristol’s Parks - Len 
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11.00 Networking Session 

 
A chance to discuss issues raised in the morning session and to talk to members of other 
park groups over coffee & tea. 
 

 
11.20 Future Vision for Bristol’s Parks Part 2 - Len 
 

 
 
11.40  AOB / Reports from Park Groups 
 

(let Mark know at the start of the meeting if you would like to speak) 
 

 
 
12.00 My Wild City – Janice Gardiner, Avon Wildlife Trust 

 
 
12.30 Meeting closes 

 
 
 
If you can’t make the meeting but would like your points to be considered please 
email info@bristolparksforum.org.uk  
 
 

Bristol Parks Forum www.bristolparksforum.org.uk  
 

 
Summerhill Methodist Church is on the A431 Air Balloon Rd just 
before the junction with Hillside Rd. Buses are the 44 or 45 from 
the Centre or Old Market (use ‘Marling Rd’ stop). 
 
There is free on-site parking. Alternative parking is available on 
Hillside Rd or Summerhill Terrace. 
 

There will be an opportunity to join a walk on nearby Troopers Hill LNR after the meeting. 

 
Although our costs are low we rely on donations. Groups, or individuals, can help by do-
nating, say, £10 a year. Donations are entirely voluntary. Donations by cash or cheque will 
be accepted at meetings or contact us for our bank account details. 
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